
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Village of Iola 
Village of Iola Board of Trustees 

 
A Public Hearing will be held by the Village of Iola Board of 

Trustees on Tuesday, December 10, 2024, at 5:30 p.m. at the Village 
Hall in the Community Room for the purpose of adopting, 

The fee schedule for General Engineering Company to be 
our new building inspector for the Village of Iola 

 

This hearing is open to the public.   

 

Laura J. Krogwold 
Village Clerk/Treasurer  
 
Posted: November 25th, 2024 

 

 


